
Albany Township Recreation Committee

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday April 1st 2024, at 7:45

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski

Absent: Steve Wade, Sandra Wessner

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:30pm

Next Meeting May 6th, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Appraisal for land gift approved 
Grants were submitted
Berks innovation fund asked for clarification on a few items in our grant proposals 


